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Right: Students from the Veritas
Classical Schools of Dawson County
squeezed in one last field trip before
summer to  tour the lab.

Left: Dr. Zavala enjoyed
leading the tour group of
Columbian Veterinarians.
They had lots of good
questions and especially
enjoyed getting to see our
necropsy suite.

Above: Chandra Harris, Senator Ossoff's State Director,
and Leopoldo Vargas, his Regional Outreach
Coordinator, visited the lab this May.

Above: USDA Intern,
Nicole Van Der Meer,
visited us for a day to get
an overview of lab day-to-
day activities.

Below: Product developers with
Salvus visited the lab for a better
understanding of the poultry
industry and testing parameters.

Below: Brittany Skaggs, a
DVM candidate at Iowa State
University College of
Veterinary Medicine came for
a brief internship at the end
of May to get an overview of
the lab functions. 

Below: Izuki Bando with Calpis America
toured the lab with colleagues from Tokyo. 


